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Danielle R. Taber

From: JWALWORT@FCLAW.com

Sent: Wednesday, January 14, 2015 4:56 PM

To: Danielle R. Taber

Cc: SAMES@FCLAW.com; AGOMEZ@FCLAW.com

Subject: Nucor Comments re: Working Group FS

Attachments: 1.14.15 Comments re Working Group FS.pdf

**SENT ON BEHALF OF SCOTT AMES** 
 
Please find the attached comments on the Working Group Feasibility Study Report submitted on 
behalf of Nucor Corporation. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Jenny Walworth | Assistant to Marc Lamber | Fennemore Craig, P.C. 
2394 E. Camelback Road, Suite 600 | Phoenix, AZ 85016-3429 
Tel: 602.916.5222  
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